
RBI/2016-17/29 
Ref.DBS.ARS.No.BC.2/08.91.001/2016-17                                            July 28, 2016 

All Public Sector Banks 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Half yearly/Quarterly Review of Accounts of Public Sector Banks 

Please refer to our circular DBS.ARS.No.BC.17/08.91.001/2002-03 dated June 5, 

2003 on conduct of Half yearly/Quarterly Review of Accounts of Public Sector Banks.  

2. The reporting format has been revised as per the annex. You may, accordingly, 

arrange to prepare the review in the revised format as enclosed, effective from the 

next review date. 

3. The other instructions, as amended from time to time, shall remain unchanged. 

 

Yours faithfully 

          Sd/-  
  
(Indrani Banerjee) 
Chief General Manager 
Encl: As above  
 
 
 
 
 
 

ब��कग पयर्वेक्षण िवभाग, क� �ीय कायार्लय, िव� �ापार क� �, कफ परेड, मंुबई -400005 
Department of Banking Supervision, Central Office, World Trade Centre, Cuffe Parade, Mumbai - 400005 

टेिलफोन 022 22180157  e-mail- cgmicdbsco@rbi.org.in 
Tele: (9122) 22189131 Fax: 022 22180157 e-mail: cgmicdbsco@rbi.org.in 

�हदी आसान ह,ै इसका �योग बढाइए 

"Caution: RBI never sends mails, SMSs or makes calls asking for personal information like bank account 
details, passwords, etc. It never keeps or offers funds to anyone. Please do not respond in any manner to such 
offers." 
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